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November 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 12 Students, Parents and Carers 
 

Tutors are looking forward to meeting with all students and their parents and carers this Thursday for our 
Academic Monitoring Day. Please sign in at the Hall on arrival and do make sure you check and return the Data 
Check sheet. 

A reminder that lessons will not be running for our Beaminster Joint Sixth Form students on Thursday this week 
due to Academic Monitoring Day, or Friday due to a staff training day. However, students are most welcome to use 
our Sixth Form study room on Thursday to work independently on coursework and independent study. The link bus 
will continue to run on Thursday and Friday.  

Finally, Sixth Form students are invited to a debate followed by a Q&A session with Edward Morello, MP for West 
Dorset on Friday 22nd November. The event takes place in the main hall at the Sir John Colfox Academy, starting 
at 2pm and finishing by 3pm.  The subject for the debate is: 'Should the United Kingdom make their own laws 
and not be subjected to matters of international law?' Thanks to Colfox for organising this. 

Please do get in touch if you have any questions. 

Mrs Walters 

Head of 6th Form 

The Sixth Form 
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